
SECONDS 
April 15th, 2008 WESTERN KENTUCKY 

UNIVERSITY -STUOENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION , 

University 

Senate 

Thursday 

Please make every 
attempt possible to be at the 
university senate meeting 
on Thursday at 3:30 in Gar­
, et ballroom. Please wear 
your SGA polo or another 
organization's clothing to 
represent as many student 
voices as possible. 

So Long, 

Mr. Biggers 
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Budget Forum 
President Ransdell will be host­

ing a student budget forum 
Thursday at 2,00 pm in the 

MMTH auditorium. 

Ransdell will announce the 
recommendations he wlll make 
to the Board of Regents at their 

April '24th meeting. 
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Tuesday 5:00 p.m. 

Speaker 

Voting 
: «<mffi H;;: 

-. 
m 

We'll be voting on a 
new speaker for next 
year tonight. Up for 

nomination are: 

-Brittany-Ann Wick 

-Nathan Eaton 

- Matt Vaughan 

Be prepared to 
debate on these 

individuals. 

Roy Biggers, Director of Din­
ing Services has left WKU. 
Mr. Biggers has done much 

for Western students, so 
please take time to sign the 

thank you card tonight. 

Officer Applications 
Anyone interested in applying for Director o f IT, 
Director of PR, Chief oi Staff, Judicial C ouncil, 
or Committee H ead, needs to apt>\y before this 
Friday, April 18th. Information can be found in 

the office and on www.wku.edu/sga 


